
 

May 14th, 2003 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the York Golf and Tennis Club. This letter is to keep you informed of 
Tennis Rules and Guidelines while your children participate in the activities at the club. 

The dress policy for tennis: Attire on the tennis courts shall be in good taste. For men 
and boys collared shirts or tennis tee shirts, above the knee sport shorts or tennis shorts. 
Suitable attire for the ladies and girls include collared shirts, tennis tee shirts, tennis tank 
tops, tennis skirts, dresses, or shorts. No halter, string strap, tube or jogbra tops are allowed. 
Tennis warm-ups may be worn. Flat soled sneakers only! The pro shop carries reasonably 
priced shorts, tennis tees and tennis sneakers. 

Please be considerate of others members on the courts. Instruct children to quietly 
report to tennis pro shop or appropriate court for instruction. If other children are with you 
who are not participating, they are to be quietly supervised while watching or waiting for 
participants. They may not play, hit balls or be loud in the tennis area. This includes the 
deck, the area in front of and on the side of the tennis pro shop.   There is an area behind the 
tennis pro shop with picnic tables where they may play quietly. 

Please observe road directions and parking regulations when dropping off or picking 
up participants.  Do not block roads or driveways even for quick pick-ups. Do not park on 
grass areas or in driveway near tennis pro shop. There is plenty of parking by the hard 
courts and we would encourage you to use that lot. There are chairs by the hard courts to 
view tennis lessons. After the first week of sign -up and reporting, participants may report 
directly to the court or instructor for their activity. 

Make-ups will be held for rain outs only, on the first available day and time (that is 
usually a Friday or Saturday), and one time only. We can not offer make-ups for missed 
clinics. There is a 24 hour cancellation policy for private lessons. We will have to charge 
you,  if you do not cancel in advance due to busy summer schedules. 

Thank you for your cooperation and we look forward to a great tennis season. 

Sincerely 

Lisa Wilcott  

Tennis Director 


